Boone Business Break-ins Probed
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Watauga County Crimestoppers and the Boone Police Department request your help in
identifying the person(s) responsible for a series of early-morning break-ins in Boone: On
November 16, 2011, Boone Police responded to the area Boone Heights Dr. in reference to
several break-ins to the businesses located in the area. = Three businesses were broken into,
and an undisclosed amount of valuables was taken from each business. A fourth business was
not broken into but an attempt was made and was not successful.

A white colored vehicle was seen in the area and caught on video surveillance around 6:30 am.
The passenger got out walking towards one of the businesses that was broken into.

Anyone with information on this crime or any other crime is asked to call Crimestoppers at
828-268-6959 or the Boone Police Department at 828-268-6900. All information will be kept
confidential.

Crimestoppers pays rewards for information, which leads to arrests; recovery of stolen property;
seizure of drugs and the location of wanted persons.




